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Welcome to our Summer newsletter and we hope it finds you relaxing in this glorious sunshine  

having a well deserved break! 

Congratulations on a hugely successful Summer concert at St. Mary’s. We have received many  

lovely comments and such positive feedback. Our thanks, as always, go to Graham, Richard and 

Marje. Well done to all! 

Dates for your diary: 
 
• Wednesday 7th September: Rehearsals  com-

mence. Arts Hall 7.30pm 

 
• Wednesday 28th September: Open Re-

hearsal. Bring along a friend and let’s show 
them what CCS is all about! 

 
• Wednesday 12th October: AGM. Short        re-

hearsal first 
 
• Wednesday 14th December: Christmas     

Concert. Arts Hall 7pm. Mince pies included. 
 

• Saturday 25th March 2023: Spring              
Concert. St.Mary’s 7.30pm 

 
• Wednesday 5th July: Summer Concert. Arts 

Hall 7pm 

 

 

What are the committee up to? 
 
• Recruitment: This is our number one 

priority for September. Let’s make 
this happen together! 

 
• AGM: Our AGM will soon be with us 

and please consider whether you feel 
able to join our extremely friendly 
committee. 

 

• Social Media:Follow us on Facebook 

and Twitter @chepstowchoral.  

 
• Easyfundraising: Simply go to     

easyfundraising.org.uk to register. 

 
 

 

Social Events   
If you have any ideas or suggestions for future  
social events please do let us know. 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our  
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 

Recruitment Drive: The pandemic has been diffi-

cult for many choirs and we are no exception.The 
time is right to take action and we are launching a 
major recruitment drive to boost our numbers. We 
will be holding an open rehearsal in September and 
a flyer drop in our local area.  

We hope everyone can get involved to make 
this happen! 
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